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EXALTED RULER’S MESSAGE 
 
 

Brother and Sister Elks,  

 

I would like to start out by thanking Bob Kane for stepping up this year and finishing it out with 

us once again. Bob has helped this Lodge achieve the notice that we need and deserve with the 

Elks’ community. I, personally, thank you Bob. 

 

To be elected Exalted Ruler is a great honor and I want to thank the members of this Lodge for 

believing in my ability to perform in this capacity. I will perform the duties of the Exalted Ruler 

with the utmost respect for the Order and all its members. 

 

The Lodge has a great team of Officers, Trustees, PERs, and committee members to make this a 

great year for Elks Lodge #2355. We already have a lot of great events on our calendar for this 

year to benefit our Lodge and our community.  

 

I would like to encourage all members to attend regular meetings to know what all is going on in 

the Lodge. You have a voice in the Lodge and this is where it is to be heard, not at the bar or in 

social areas. We also encourage members to volunteer for different activities and learn more about 

what the Elks do and mean. We encourage members to bring their ideas to the meetings. This is 

where ideas are heard by the officers, trustees and members, and where important decisions are 

made. We also ask Lodge members, before complaining about something, ask yourself: Have you 

brought it to the meetings to be considered?  Have you volunteered your time to make the Lodge 

and the community better? It takes a team of great members to achive great things and we have the 

members to do this. 

 

Our goal this year is to make this a happy “wanna come to” place for our members and our 

community. Be the volunteers it takes to serve our community. Remember the reason you became 

an Elk, and what Elks stand for. Stand up, get involved, and you will hold the memories with you 

always. 

 

Fraternally,  

Frances M Frank 

Exalted Ruler 
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LEADING KNIGHT 
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LOYAL KNIGHT 
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LECTURING KNIGHT 
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ESQUIRE 

Michael Haman, PER  

CHAPLAIN 

Heather Dyson 

SECRETARY 

Ken Catterton  

TREASURER 

Bob Geipel, PER 

INNER GUARD 

Amber Stramel 

TILER 

Jerry Tartt 

5 YEAR TRUSTEE 

Audra Simons 

4 YEAR TRUSTEE 

Don Young 

3 YEAR TRUSTEE 

Rudy Steffany 

2 YEAR TRUSTEE 

Houston Hayles 

1 YEAR TRUSTEE 

Tracy Fedor



 
 

A Special Thank You of True Elkdom  

To: 
Audra Simons, Tim Matics, and Sons 

 
Audra has been and shown this lodge what being an Elk member is all about. Never 
saying No to anything she is asked of, and even stepping up saying she will take care 

of it. She has served as a Trustee for the last 5 years, and has stepped up once again 
to come back as our 5 year Trustee. She has also taken on the responsibility of being 

our cook, who serves some of the best food. She takes pride in her work and in all she 
does for the lodge and it shows. She has spent many, many volunteer hours at the 

lodge, sometimes using her own money on making sure all our events are covered with 
great decorations and also the use of her own personal items, and never asks for 

anything in return.  

 
To the rest of her family: Tim Matics and the Boys. They too have all stepped up and 

have done and do volunteer work for the lodge weekly. Most of us do not see this or 
even know that they do all that they do for the lodge, because they do it from the 

heart, and it is done before the lodge is even open. I would also like to give a big shout 
out to Tim's mom Oddie, she is a wonderful woman that has attended many of our 

events and has always lent a helping hand where ever she can to help out.  
 

This family shows us what the word FAMILY means. Be it by blood, or by Elkdom. Elks 
Care Elks Share. 

 
I want to personally thank you all for everything you do, and know that it does not go 

unnoticed or unappreciated.  
 

Sincerely,  

 
Frances M Frank 

Exalted Ruler 
MERCI BEAUCOUP – “JOE PANCIONE” 

 

Thank you, Joe Pancione, for replacing the security light located in the bartender 
parking area. This light has been burned out for some time creating a security concern 

for the bartenders and lodge officers who park in that area. Our lodge is fortunate to 
have a resident electrician with the needed equipment who is generous with his time, 

talent and resources to provide a difficult fix/repair. Additionally, Joe replaced the light 
on the Lodge Road sign/banner. 
 

INITIATIVE – PROVIDE A NEEDED SERVICE WITHOUT PROMPTING 
 

Daylight Savings Time began recently and it plays havoc with electric timers.  Hence 
the outdoor lights at the Lodge were burning brightly at 6pm while we were enjoying 

daylight.  Jay McFarland recognized this and realized the timer needed to be adjusted 
AND did just that.  Now the lights come on later in the evening and will need to be 

adjusted several more times as we approach the summer months. Thanks Jay! 
  



 
 

WOODBRIDGE LODGE 2355 
2022 - 2023 BUDGET 

 
Budget for Lodge Year 2022 - 2023 is posted at the side entrance of the Antler 

Club for review, prior to approval, by ALL Lodge Members. 
 

This budget will be voted on and approved by members, in attendance, at the 

next Lodge Meeting held on APRIL 6th. 
 

 
 

Boy Scout Troop 1390 
 

Our Scout Troop has been busy with several activities, starting with our Outdoor Skills Campout near 
Fredericksburg, VA, where we covered skills from First Aid to Night Time Navigation.  On March 21st, 
we conducted our quarterly Troop Court of Honor for presenting Ranks, Merit Badges, Awards and 
other advancement requirements to our hard-working Scouts.  We are now planning for our week-long 
Scout Summer Camp at Camp Pipsico in Spring Cove, VA, June 26 to July 2. 

 
We're looking to recruit new Scouts from area Cub Scout Packs; seeking parental involvement to fill 
recent vacancies on our Troop Committee and scouting for an Assistant Scoutmaster too. 
 
Finally, some fantastic news. We recently had a total Troop Trailer Makeover. The Scout's conducted 
"Trailer Day" where they cleaned out, constructed and installed wire shelving, constructed and built a 
Tool Storage Bin, and finished by repainting the Trailer floor. The outside was revitalized with new 
lettering and eye-catching graphics.  This was all made possible through donations from the Woodbridge 
Elks Lodge, Local Businesses and Friends whom support our Troop.  Our Scoutmaster, Mr. Denny, and 
the Troop Committee extend a Special “Thank You!”  to everyone who contributed.  Now, while 
traveling the highways to activities, everyone will see the excellent partnership between our two great 
organizations building the future leaders of America. 
 
 

 
  



 
  

 

IS THERE AN ARCHITECT IN THE HOUSE????? 

 

                                              

                                                 

                                             

                                                   

 

                                               

                                              

                                                

                                                 

                                                 

 

                                                  

                                                 

                                                    

                                   

 

Thanking you in advance for any help our  Lodge 

Members can provide. 



 

 

Stay in Touch 
 

In addition to the newsletter, you can get updates about the lodge through two additional means.  The 

first one is to sign up for text messages, this is done by entering your phone number in the tablet that 

is between the restrooms and the entrance to the Antler Club.  The second method is by clicking “like” 

on Woodbridge Elks Lodge #2355 on Facebook and signing up for our updates.  The lodge uses both 

means of communication to post menus, last minute events and changes within the Lodge. 

 
Antler Club Storage Closet 

 
As our ABC Liquor license allows our members to bring in their own liquor for their enjoyment, the Antler 

Club has provided a storage closet behind the bar so it will be available when the member visits.  At the 

current time, there are many bottles being maintained in the storage closet that have been there for at 

least a year.  We know this because the bartenders label them with the member’s name and the 

month/year it was brought in. 

 

In a past Board of Director’s meeting, a motion was passed enabling the Bartenders to remove all liquor 

bottle(s) stored at the Antler Club for longer than 1 year.  As such, any bottle that is in the storage 

closet that has a date greater than 1 year at the beginning of each month will be discarded.  Please, if 

you know or believe you may have one of these bottles, come in and remove it so you can enjoy it. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with a Board of Director’s member. 

 

Antler Club Electronic Payment Change 
 

We continue to improve our facility and try to make things better and easier for our members and 

guests.  We have been accepting Credit Cards and Debit Cards for the payment of your tab in the Antler 

Club or hall rentals.  New procedures prohibit the use of Credit/Debit Cards for any LODGE 

expenditures, effective November 15, 2021. 

 

Note, that you are not able to obtain cash or purchase any gambling related items by using your card.  

The ATM will remain for those wishing to obtain cash. 

 
Upcoming Dates of Note… 

 

April  May 

6 Lodge Meeting   4 Lodge Meeting  

10 
DD Clinic at 

Alexandria-Fairfax Lodge 
  8 Mother’s Day  

13 BOD Meeting   11 BOD Meeting  

14 Blood Drive   18 Lodge Meeting  

17 Easter   30 Memorial Day  

20 Lodge Meeting      

20 USO Delivery      

30 Atlantic City Trip      

  
  



 

Articles: 
 

New members and Initiations:  We continue to receive applications for new members.  This 

is great, for it is only through our members that we are able to meet our obligations to Veterans, 
the Community, our Lodge, and to the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks as a whole.  Keep 
up the great work in bring in new members that you feel meet our requirements and that will 

embrace Elkdom. 
 
Messages/Letters have been/are being sent to everyone to tell them the date/time for their 

initiation.  If you have sponsored someone to become a member, please tell them to be on the 
lookout for this information. 
 

Lastly, please remember that when you submit someone for membership you should attend the 
Lodge meeting to provide character witness to whom you are supporting. 

 
The Hall:  Need a location for your special event; don’t forget the Lodge Hall is available 
for your parties.  Think of the Lodge when scheduling those office off-site business 

meetings; plenty of space for Wedding, baby/bridal showers.  The hall is available days and 
nights.  Contact a Trustee for additional information. 

 
Box Tops for Education/Campbell’s Labels:  Have no kids at home or no school to 
donate your box tops?  Clip those box tops and soup labels.  Bring them to the Club and 

place them in the lock box under the Elk head.  Monthly the Lodge will deliver them to a 
different local school for their use. 

 
Soda Can Tabs:  When purchasing canned soda from the bar, remember to remove the 
opening tab and give them to the bartenders.  These tabs are donated to local charities 

such as Ronald McDonald House and Dialysis Centers.  Save your tabs at home and bring 
them to the Club.   

 
Elks Organ Donor Program:  Organ transplantation is one of the most remarkable 
success stories in the history of medicine.  In most cases, it’s the only hope for thousands 

of people suffering from organ failure or in desperate need of corneas, skin, bone or other 
tissues. Tragically, the need for donated organs and tissues continues to outpace the 

supply. Right now, thousands of Americans could be helped if enough organs and tissues 
were available.  
 

Organ and tissue donations provide each of us with a special opportunity to help others. 
You can save lives by making the decision to be an organ and tissue donor. When you apply 

for a driver’s license, or photo ID card, you will be asked if you wish to become an organ 
donor. If you decide to become a donor, your choice will be noted on the front of your 
driver’s license or photo ID card. By saying “Yes” to organ donation, you could save or 

improve the quality of life for more than 50 others who suffer from organ failure, bone 
defects, burns or blindness. Once you have made your decision, share it with your family. 

For more information, contact: Virginia Transplant Council, Donate Life Virginia, 9200 
Arboretum Parkway, Suite 104, Richmond VA 23236. 

 
Dues:  The Lodge received the annual letter from Grand Lodge informing them of changes 
to the Grand Lodge assessment.  There will be a $5 increase in the Grand Lodge 

assessment for the 2022-23 Elk Year.  Lodge dues will be $62 for regular 
members, and $29 for life members. 

  



 
 
On March 3rd Bob Geipel PER, Mingo Gonzales and Mary Louise Mawn PER traveled to McGuire Veterans Medical 
Center located in Richmond, Virginia with a large assortment of needed items for Veterans in the Community Living 
Center and Hospice Units.  On behalf of our Lodge and its members, we delivered personal care items, lounge pants and 
tops, snacks and much more.  Please read the attached Virginia Elks Association write-up for more details. 
 
In addition, the following Lodge Members donated requested items needed by the Veterans. 
 

Warren Schadle 
Laura Belk 
Karla Lobo 

Mingo Gonzales 

Bob Geipel 
Nancy McFarland 

Audra Simons 
Drs Christopher & Favagehi 

David & Jennifer Tierney 
Mary Louise Mawn 

 
SO LONG AS THERE ARE VETERANS, 

THE BENEVOLENT AND PROTECTIVE ORDER OF ELKS 
WILL NEVER FORGET THEM 

  



 
 

 
  



 



  



 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RToxqCy34wa0g3Izv6x0_SSf2GpKHtR9YXpTu0HK0gnn9LiQyrmfwFQoWoPU1grTt7L9JD_PLTXsFCNv95TkU-dOSnc0Euk_p1ugNZuQGBvRVhhkDLhg_Q4pKrCesRrVGmw2nc-onl9J8Gj16A-bfjE80BXM37hpb3tulRAGAILRQgY1vqqAnB6qbVvAGo0IjChGqBBdJKwD42SEGBdUPJ_1OQVNGyvvJPw4P-uaAL0=&c=n-cM0nsHMm-DmBpdnyc5NM_INxHm8zsdqCIjipfY-9ACM_kwEjLsiw==&ch=60yHSGKT4wOdzn2KxumfcBDluQBoOtz09dx9LmRHODz7dxB4gNa0Wg==


 

 



 

April 2022 
 

 
Woodbridge Elks Lodge #2355  
14602 Minnieville Road Woodbridge VA 22193 
Phone: 703-878-7444   Email: elksevents2355@gmail.com 

 

  
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 2 

 
Boy Scout 

Troop Meeting 
 

 

Lodge Meeting 
 

Chef’s Choice 
 

Steak Night/Ribeye 
Grilled Chicken Breast 

Hamburger/Cheese 
 

Seafood Night 
Crab Legs; Steamed Shrimp; 

Fried Fish and 
Cooks Special of the Day 

 
 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

 
Boy Scout 

Troop Meeting 
 

 
BOD Meeting 

 

Steak Night/Ribeye 
Grilled Chicken Breast 

Hamburger/Cheese 

Seafood Night 
Cooks Special of the Day 

 
 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

DD Clinic at 
Alexandria-

Fairfax Lodge 

Boy Scout 
Troop Meeting 

 

 
 Lodge Meeting 

 
Chef’s Choice 

 

Blood Drive 
0900 - 1500 

Seafood Night 
Crab Legs; Steamed Shrimp; 

Fried Fish and 
Cooks Special of the Day 

 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

 

Boy Scout 
Troop Meeting 

 
 

Chef’s Choice 

 

Steak Night/Ribeye 
Grilled Chicken Breast 

Hamburger/Cheese 

Seafood Night 
Crab Legs; Steamed Shrimp; 

Fried Fish and 
Cooks Special of the Day 

 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
 

Boy Scout 
Troop Meeting 

 
 Chef’s Choice 

Steak Night/Ribeye 
Grilled Chicken Breast 

Hamburger/Cheese 

Seafood Night 
Crab Legs; Steamed Shrimp; 

Fried Fish and 
Cooks Special of the Day 

 



 



 


